
World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

We would like everyone to join in the fun by dressing up, as book characters, on 

World Book Day. 

Don’t forget to use your book tokens.  

 

Attendance – Every day counts. 

We need your continuing help to improve our attendance figures so please send your 

child every day, if they are well, as every day counts. If they have the odd sniffle or 

cough please send them to school. We will send them home if they are unwell. If your 

child does have sickness and/or diarrhoea then please keep them off for 48 hours 

after their last bout as this will help to prevent it spreading. 

 

Parents’ Evening 

We are holding Reception (F2), years 1 & 2 parents’ evenings week commencing 25th 

March. Appointments will be arranged after half term. Please remember these 

meetings are to talk about academic progress, if you have additional information to 

share or concerns please make a separate appointment to speak to the class teacher. 
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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Wiggly Worms Dragonflies 

90% 91% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Pink. 
 

Green Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

87% 91% 95% 92% 94% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates  

Last Day of Term – Friday 16th February  

World Book Day, Dressing up as book characters – 7th March 

 

Governor Vacancy 

We still have a space for a parent governor. If you think this is something you are 

interested in and want to know a little more about the role then please come and talk 

to either Mrs. Dodd, Headteacher, or Mrs. Senogles, Chair of Governors. 

 


